
 

 

Senate Reference No. 14-8 

 

Question Time 

 

Chancellor Carwein sent a message to the campus community on September 22 addressing this 

fall’s $2.4 million revenue shortfall.  The chart states that Financial and Administrative Affairs 

cut $861,558 from its budget.  Where did those cuts come from? 
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